To My Super-Star Volleyball Team:

First of all, I am so sorry that all of you need to go through this situation. I'm sure it’s
frustrating, but we’ll get through it together. | know your relationships, your
determination, and your personal strength are no match for COVID-19! | have been so
impressed by how so many of you have reached out to me today with good questions.
Your maturity inspires me!

Right now your stay-at-home direction is designed to give the Health Department time to
conduct contact tracing. It's possible that this quarantine may last a couple of days for
some of you. It’s also possible that it could last until about September 19. We just won’t
know that until the Health Department completes its investigation.

Here are a couple of details for you:

e You will begin livestreaming your classes tomorrow. Many of you are already
familiar with Zoom, so you should have no trouble. If you're not familiar with
Zoom, your teachers will help you. Today you may want to practice using Zoom
by having a Zoom call with a friend who knows how to use it. Maybe the whole
team can share in the call. You'll help each other, I'm sure!

e Allyou need to do is click on the LIVESTREAM link in Blackboard for each of your
classes. The first time you do it, you'll be prompted to install the Zoom application.

e You can have someone from your family pick up your books and other materials
from your locker at any time tomorrow. We'll have them ready for you.

e Don’t worry about Picture Day. We always have a re-take day later in the fall.

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. As always, I'll be happy to help!

Mr. Waler
My cell: 330-285-2945



